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G M I I Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>
ylaoogle

Fwd: JJLane Park

1 message

Michael Hickey <mhickey@natickma.org> Tue, Aug 13, 2019 at 3:31 PM
To: chenard@natickma.org, Karen Partanen <kpartanen@natickma.org>, agoodhind@natickma.org,
jmarsette@natickma.org, thladick@natickma.org, Lauzon@natickpolice.com

Cc: mmalone@natickma.org, hicks@natickpolice.com, selectmen@natickma.org

All,

Please see below - absolutely fantastic feedback from our friend Alan Grady. Most of us are aware of Alan’s attention to
safety and maintenance conditions involving Town assets - and at JJ Lane in particular, as it's a place he loves and
frequents - so this type of positive feedback is really something for which you can be very proud. Bravo, all, and thank
you!

Mike
Begin forwarded message:

From: Alan Grady <alan65v@gmail.com>

Date: August 13, 2019 at 2:56:29 PM EDT

To: mhickey@natickma.org

Cc: ssalamoff@natickma.org, rick.jennett@gmail.com, jonathan.h.freedman@gmail.com,
kadelmanO0@gmail.com, mmalone@natickma.org

Subject: JJLane Park

On behalf of all of us that enjoy JJ Lane Park , | want to thank the Board of Selectmen, Bill Chenard and
others that have improved ongoing park maintenance . The irrigation system was repaired, grass is mowed
every week, dead trees were replaced, the playground is clean and the restrooms have a reliable cleaning
service.

The maple trees lining the front of the park along Speen Street had grown so full they impinged upon
drivers ability to see oncoming traffic when exiting the park.

| reported the safety issue to Lieutenant Lauzon and Tom Hladick. They took action immediately and had
the trees pruned . Thanks to them for making that safety issue a priority.

Sent from my iPad
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